










SUPREME SERIES SYLVAN 20 

Offering you a versatile. fuel-efficient 
pontoon is our goal at Sylvan. And. 
with the Sylvan 20 we have fulfilled 
that goal. This model is large enough 
for the family. but easy on fuel. Add 
the optional equipment you want and 
the Sylvan 20 becomes the perfect 
craft that's distinctly you. 

Specifications: 
Supreme ZO' 
Length of pontoons 20' • Diameter of 
pontoons 19" • Length of deck 16' • 
Beam 8' • Length of enclosed area 12' 
• Number of support channels 9 • Net 
weight 1015 lbs.• Maximum horse­
power recommended 50.

Color Availability: 
Buckskin Brown, Medium Blue. 
Burgundy. Rust. Green. Yellow. Bronze. 

Standard Equipment: 
Console· Deluxe helm seat· Mechanical 
steering• Running lights. 

Optional Equipment: 
7 piece lounge-a-round furniture· 
Mooring cover• Camper enclosure• 
Boarding ladder· Adjustable transom 
(right hand steering unless otherwise 
requested) • Furniture covers· Alumi­
num cover top. 

Optional equipment shown in 
some photos. 






















